
Sisonke Sifundzisa Sive 

 
 
THE NEWS EDITOR 
 
22 AUGUST 2013 
 

CONDOLENCES ON DEATH OF LEARNER AT MAJAMBENI PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
The Department has received with great shock the news of the passing on of a 
learner and the injury of other two learners at Majembeni Primary School, Lebombo 
Circuit in the Nkomazi Local Municipality. 
 
The Department is currently investigating the circumstances which led to the death 
of eight  (8) year old Zipho Nsingwane, and the injury of two other learners; Musa 
Khoza and Christian Dlamini.  
 
Departmental officials from both the wellness and psychological services of the 
department have been deployed to the school to render counselling services to the 
learners and the affected families. 
 
The Department conveys its deepest condolences to the bereaved family 
 
Issued by the communication Directorate 
 
For enquiries contact Gerald Sambo at 081 526 7802 or 
g.sambo@education.mpu.gov.za   
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